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Decision:  Approved Minutes of the Advisory Committee on Accessible Transit (ACAT) General 
Monthly Meeting for November 24, 2016 

Mazin Aribi, retired ACAT Chair introduced this item and also presented to the TTC Board 
the newly elected members of the ACAT Executive, as follows:  Debbie Gillespie (Chair), 
Angela Marley and Raymond Dell’Aera (Co-Vice-Chairs). 

The Board received for information the approved minutes from the Advisory Committee on 
Accessible Transit (ACAT) General Monthly Meeting of November 24, 2016 and officially 
welcomed the new ACAT Executive members. 


